
           September 2021 

 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Welcome Evening 

Thursday 30 September 2021 at 7.30pm 
 

The Royal Grammar School Parents’ Association has great pleasure in inviting you to join us at 

the Welcome Evening to be held in the Queen’s Hall on Thursday 30 September at 7.30pm. 

 

This evening provides a great opportunity for you to meet the Headmaster, the Head of Year 7, 

many of the Year 7 Form Tutors as well as fellow parents in a more relaxed social setting. 

Members of the Parents’ Association will also be present to answer any questions you have 

about school life for your son and to share information about the many activities we organise. 

The cost of the evening is just £5 per person and will include a glass of wine, or soft drink and 

nibbles. 

 

Kindly note this event is just for parents - boys do not attend. 
 
To pay please log onto RGS Little Box Office in September and look up ‘Year 7 Parents’ 

Welcome Evening’ (please complete all the required boxes). Kindly book your place by Thursday 

23 September. 

 

Your name/s will be added to the guest list and all you need to do is check in when you arrive at 

the Queen’s Hall on the evening. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to the school. Please contact us at 

RGSPA@hotmail.co.uk if you have any questions. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Ram Boyapati 

Chair RGSPA 
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